Mays, Rory

From: Kurpius, Meredith

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 1:08 PM

To: Mays, Rory

Subject: FW: 2015 SJV PM2.5 SIP documents

Attachments: CARB Technical Clarifications.pdf; 2015 CARB Staff Report.pdf

From: Benjamin, Michael @ARB <michael.benjamin@arb.ca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 10:32 AM

To: Kurpius, Meredith <Kurpius.Meredith@epa.gov>; Lakin, Matt <Lakin.Matthew@epa.gov>

Cc: Adams, Elizabeth <Adams.Elizabeth@epa.gov>; Karperos, Kurt@ARB <kurt.karperos@arb.ca.gov>; Vanderspek,
Sylvia@ARB <Sylvia.Vanderspek@arb.ca.gov>; Tasat, Webster @ ARB <webster.tasat@arb.ca.gov>; Carr, Laura@ARB
<laura.Carr@arb.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: 2015 SJV PM2.5 SIP documents

Meredith,
By way of this email, | am conveying the documents requested in your email below.
Since EPA realized it needed documents that were previously withdrawn, CARB is providing these documents as support
material for the 2018 PM2.5 Plan and Valley State SIP Strategy, per EPA’s request. The 2015 Staff Report was made
available for a 30-day public comment period beginning April 20, 2015. The technical clarifications were enclosed with
the Plan submittal dated June 25, 2015.
Michael

Michael T. Benjamin

Chief, Air Quality Planning and Science Division
California Air Resources Board

: Phone: 916-201-8968
CALIFORNIA
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